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TO BE ANSWERED ON 9th February, 2024

REVISION OF CUT-OFF PERCENTILE FOR NEET-SS

1365. SHRI MANICKAM TAGORE B.:

Will the Minister of HEALTH AND FAMILY WELFARE be pleased to state:

(a) whether the United Doctors Front Association has requested the Government that the cut-
off percentile be revised again for the National Eligibilitycum- Entrance Test for super
specialty courses (NEET-SS) aligning with practices followed in NEET PG, 2023 along with
the previous year’s NEET-SS;

(b) if so, the details thereof;

(c) whether the said association has also requested the Government to release the mop-up
round/special round schedule promptly to fill all the vacant seats; and

(d) if so, the details thereof along with the steps taken by the Government on the said demand
of the said association?

ANSWER
THE MINISTER OF STATE IN THE MINISTRY OF HEALTH AND FAMILY

WELFARE
(DR. BHARATI PRAVIN PAWAR)

(a) to (d): The mop-up round/special round for National Eligibility cum- Entrance Test for
super specialty courses (NEET-SS) counseling has been started from 05.02.2024 and ends on
15.02.2024.
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